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attacks. This raised further concerns as to how effective the present plans in place now
are to eradicate or stop the wild dogs both in Queensland and now with increasing attacks
and sightings in New South Wales.

It was noted by Mayor Stewart that a collaborative and united front involving a whole of
government approach must be looked at so this issue can be confronted and beaten
before it becomes worse for Balonne and the Qutback Shires of Rourke, Brewarrina and
Walgett. If the dog fence in QLD is not being maintained to a reasonable level then NSW
need to look now at a permanent structure along the QLD border to stop further migration

south of the Wild Dogs.

Blackall and Barcaldine areas in Queensland in the 1980s and 1990s would have easily
carried over 50% sheep or more on their enterprises. From discussions the sheep
numbers in those areas now would be less than 10% of that period with pastoralists
having to go to cattle production as the wild dogs have had too big an impact to stay with
sheep production.

This is the main concern that the Outback Shires of Bourke, Brewarrina, Walgett and the
Balonne Shire in Queensland have in regards to increasing numbers of wild dogs. If
increased money is not spent on baiting, trapping and exclusion fencing including a fence
along the border then the land holders in our shires will be in the same situation in 5, 10
or 20 years and will only be able to graze cattle due to the increasing number of wild dog
attacks on sheep and goats.

This is a matter that needs to be dealt with swiftly with a whole of government approach.
Brewarrina Shire Council as part of the Outback Shires alliance would like to hear your
thoughts as to how the Queensland government is approaching this issue and solutions
that have and are occurring in the future.

Kind Regards
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Dan Simmons
General Manager

THE BREWARRINA SHIRE IS SITUATED IN THE LIVING OUTBACK OF NEW SOUTH WALES
WITHIN THE MURRAY DARLING BASIN, ON AUSTRALIA’S LONGEST RIVER SYSTEM.



